
 

 
We have somehow made it to the end of the year. The 

year has literally flown by and September seems only 

yesterday. So much has happened and so much has 

been achieved.  
 

So long, farewell…. 

This time of year is always difficult as we say our goodbyes to 

our oldest children in school. As this group move on to the next 

stage in their education, I can say it has been a pleasure to 

see them grow. They are ready for what is to come and as a 

school, we cannot wait to hear about their future 

accomplishments.  

 

Colour Run  

The end of June saw us take part in our very own colour run. It 

was a great afternoon, filled with so much enjoyment for the 

children and the staff. Thanks to your generosity, we have 

raised £1750. This will go towards resources in school and 

ensure that next year, our colour run is even bigger and better. 

 

Assessment Results  

   Key Stage 2  

   
Reading Writing Maths EGPS 

RWM 

Combined 

GLD 
Phonics 

Y1 

MTC 

– Full 

marks 
EXS GDS EXS GDS EXS GDS EXS GDS EXS GDS 

69.6% 81.4% 68% 87.7% 39% 85.7% 8% 93.8% 36.7% 91.8% 36.7% 81.6% 6.1% 

We are so proud of all the children, but a huge amount of credit must go to the staff who have worked so 

hard to support the children throughout school to achieve their best.  

 

 

Reminders 
Our before school club offer is available to book now, it opens at 7.45am each morning in the 

lunch hall. Places are £3 for the session. If anyone would like some pre-loved uniform, please come 

and see us in the office and we will see what we have.  
 

OPAL Education 

We will be launching our first OPAL zones after the holidays. We are still on the lookout for some large pipes 

that we can create tunnels with, pallets for den building and items for dressing up such as blazers, 

handbags, hats etc. Thank you for your support so far, it is really valued and appreciated. Just a reminder 

that children will need wellies and a waterproof coat from September.  

 

Thank you 

We have reached the end of the year and I need to give each and every member of staff a huge shout 

out for all they do every day for your children, they all deserve a well-earned rest. It has been a fantastic 

year in school and we cannot wait to do it all again in September. Thank you for allowing us to teach your 

children, we feel very lucky. Have the best summer with your families, enjoy every minute. 

 
 

Thank you from all of us at The Avenue for your ongoing support. See you in September! 
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 The Avenue Primary School 

Newsletter 
Key Dates 

 
02.9.24 – PD Day - closed 

03.9.24 – First Day Back 

10.9.24 – Meet the Teacher Drop in 

– 3.20 until 4pm 

20.9.24 – School Photographs 

27.9.24 – Coffee Morning – 9-10am 

14.10.24 – Parents Evening  

15.10.24 – Parents Evening 

21, 22 & 24.10.24 – Halloween Disco 

24.10.24 – Shine Assembly  

25.10.24 – Pumpkin Competition  

25.10.24 – Break up 

04.11.24 – Return to School 

20.12.24 – Break up 

 


